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N E W S    &   U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S 
             

NOVEMBER 7th 2010 

On Nov. 7th at 1:30 pm, for our adult class Ervad 
Pervez Patel will be providing us with an 
interesting presentation and discussion on his recent 
trip to Iran. All are welcome to attend. 
 

We will also have our fun filled Kids 
Halloween Parade on Nov. 7th at 
3:00 pm.  So come dressed as ghosts or 
goblins or whatever your heart desires.   
 

Lunch will be provided at a cost of $7.50 p.p. to 
those not enrolled in the religious class lunch 
program. Please inform Jasley Dukandar, if you 
plan to attend. 
 

 
DECEMBER 5TH, 2010 

 
 ZAGNY Orchestra auditions will be held 

by Piroozi Cooper at the Darbe Mehr, on Dec. 
5th. Those interested in joining our ZAGNY 
orchestra that will be performing at the 2012 
Congress in New York, please bring your 
musical instrument and music sheet that you 
will be playing. This audition is open to adults 
and kids. Piroozi Cooper will be the sole and 
final judge of these auditions.  Selected 
candidates will have to commit to attend all 
practices when scheduled. For info., please 
contact Khursheed Navder at 973-402-1813. 

 
 Certificates will be awarded at our Dec. 5th 

religious class to all our graduating students 
who moved up a class in September. A short 
video on our Zarathushti religion beautifully 
produced by our own, Tamina Davar and 
Kaizad Bhabha, will be viewed. 

 
 ZAGNY Adult class & WZCC-NY

 "Commerce and Spiritual Life: The Good, the 
Bad, the Ugly, and the Beautiful". Natalie 
Vania Gandhi will lead a discussion about the 
nature of commerce and Zoroastrian living. She 
will deal with themes such as a Philosopher's 
interest in commerce, Vohuman in commerce, 
and Beauty's relation to Truth.  

           

“TRADITIONAL PARSI GARA” SAREE ONLY $20! 

     
 
A “Gara Raffle” fundraiser is currently underway for our 2012 N.A. 
Zarathushti Congress to be held in NY on Aug. 2nd – Aug. 5th, 2012. It is a 
beautiful black gara with multi colored embroidery from the well known 
“Khordad Creations”. As many of us know, each gara is a piece of artistic work 
and is the effort of several artisans, usually working on it for quite a few 
months. The original embroidery designs date back to when our parsi ancestors 
traded with China and brought back home exquisitely embroidered pieces.  
They are being reproduced back home and here is a chance for you to own one 
of them. The cost of each gara could easily run into several hundreds of dollars 
but now you can be the proud owner of one for only $20! So buy your Raffle 
tickets now and try your luck. Tickets are $20 each or $50 for 3 tickets.  
 
To purchase tickets or if you would like to help us sell the raffle tickets, please 
contact Mahrukh Cama at mahrohi@verizon.net. The winning ticket will be 
drawn at our Navroze function in the evening on March 19, 2011 at the 
Pomona Darbe Mehr.  
 
                                     

   Musical Evening – Sat. Dec. 11, 2010 
 

As a Congress fund-raiser, the Congress Social Committee has organized a 
musical evening at the Pomona Darbe Mehr on Dec. 11, 2010 starting with a 
cocktail hour at 6:30 pm. Please mark your calendars and come join us for a 
musical extravaganza of Indian music. Details & Registration form enclosed. 
                                                 

SURVEY 2010 
 

In order to have your feed back and get your opinion, we have 
enclosed a brief survey with this newsletter. Please take a few 
moments to fill it out and mail it to us so that we can better serve 

you in the future. You may also go on line to http://zagny.org/survey2010/ 
and submit your responses. As always, we value your suggestions. 
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                                                             ANNOUNCEMENTS 

NEW YEAR’S EVE 2010 

Due to the N.A. Zarathushti Congress being 
held in Houston on Dec. 29th 2010 – Jan. 1, 
2011 and most of our Board members attending 
it, we regret to inform our community that this 
year we will NOT be able to hold our New 
Year’s eve party at the Darbe Mehr.  

However, if anyone is willing to volunteer and 
organize it for our community on behalf of 
ZAGNY, please contact any of our board 
members as soon as possible. 
_____________________________________ 

JANUARY 2011 RELIGIOUS CLASS 

Please note that the January 2011 religious 
classes have been rescheduled to be held on 

the second Sunday - Jan. 9th, 2011. 

************************************* 

DMZT NEWS 
 
At the Annual General meeting of DMZT on 
May 2, 2010, Minu Dutia and Fali Shroff, 
were elected as trustees for a term of three 
years (2010-2013). 
 
The DMZT Trustees have unanimously elected 
Fuad Adib as Chairperson, Viraf 
Commissariat as Secretary and Minu Dutia 
as Treasurer for 2010-2011. 
 
Fali D. Shroff is the contact person to book the 
DMZT Hall and/or premises for official as well 
as any congregation member's functions. Call 
201-670-6762 or email Fali_shroff@yahoo.com 

 
                        -        DMZT Trustees 

******************************* 
Navroze Mubark! 

 
Please mark your calendars to join us for the 
Jamshedi Navroze Celebration to be held on 

Saturday, March 19, 2011! 
 

Details & Registration Form to follow in the 
next newsletter. 

 
2010 N.A. ZARATHUSHTI CONGRESS 

Dec. 29, 2010 – Jan. 1, 2011- Houston 
Reminder to register, those interested in 

attending the N.A.Z.C. in Houston.  
To register and for further info visit: 

www.ZAH.org/NAZC-10 

 
ZAGNY ELECTIONS 

2011 – 2014 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Election of the Board of 
Directors of Zoroastrian Association of Greater New 
York, Inc.,(Z AGNY) will be held on March 19th, 2011 
at it’s Annual General meeting at the Darbe Mehr, 106 
Pomona Road, Pomona, New York.   
 
The current term of the Board of Directors of ZAGNY 
ends in March 2011. Nominations (form enclosed) are 
hereby invited for the following positions: President, 
Vice-President, Treasurer, Secretary, Joint Secretary, 
and Members at Large (5 positions). The term of the new 
Board will be for a period of three years starting April 2 
2011- March 2014. Each nominee has to be supported by 
any two members of ZAGNY. All nominees and 
nominators must be duly paid members of ZAGNY and in 
good standing at the time of the nomination and election. 
Nominations must be post marked no later than Jan. 15th, 
2011 and must be mailed to: Secretary, Behroz M. Dutia, 
5 Amethyst Court,West Nyack, NY 10994. Brief bio-data 
of the nominee may be included with the nomination form. 
 

2011 NEWSLETTERS 
 

For the past 35 years, ZAGNY has been mailing out 
newsletters to about 400 addresses in the US. Some of the 
community members have failed to inform us of their 
change of address or some may not even want the 
newsletters mailed to them. Unfortunately, ZAGNY dues 
paying members have had to bear this cost of printing and 
mailing the newsletters to them. 
 
Due to rising costs and in an effort to Go Green; we regret 
to inform the community that starting JANUARY 2011, 
NO paper copies will of the newsletters will be mailed to 
Non-Members of ZAGNY. Starting January 2011, only 
ZAGNY dues paid members (who have opted not to 
receive newsletters by email), will be mailed a paper copy 
of the newsletter. 
 
Of course, all ZAGNY members and non-members, who 
have registered their email address on our website, will 
continue to be notified via email of the newsletter being 
posted on our website, with a link for viewing it.  
 
Please note if you have not registered your email address, 
you will not be able to receive any notifications.  If you 
wish to receive the notifications, we request you to register 
your current email address on our website, if you have not 
already done so. You do not have to be a member of 
ZAGNY to register for email notifications. Please contact 
our webmaster@zagny.org if you have any queries. 
 

ZAGNY newsletters are always available to the 
community to view on our website and can always be 

printed. 
 

2011 membership forms will be posted 
on our website in January 2011. 

 

Heartiest Congratulations 
to: 
 
 Dhun & Phiroze Shroff, parents 

of Zubeen Shroff & wife Anahita 
Kotval, on the celebration of their 
50th Anniversary.  
 

 ******************************* 
Our Sincere Condolences to the 
family of:  
 
 Shiroy Ranji, on the passing away 

of his mother, Armaity Hoshang 
Ranji, on August 15th, in NJ. 
 

 Neveille Maneckshaw, on the 
passing away of his wife, Yasmin, 
on Sept.10th. 

 
 Natalie Vania Gandhi, on the 

passing away of her grand -        
        mother, Perin on Oct. 11th. 
 

ZAGNY extends it’s heartfelt 
condolences to the families. 

 
The Maneckshaw family would like 
to convey our heartfelt thanks to 
all the community members for their 
love and support during our 
dear Yasmin's illness, and for their 
warm condolences on her sad 
and untimely demise on September 
10, 2010.  
 
Sincerely,  
Nainshad (Nick), Zahin, Seema, 
Zarnosh, Zakary and Mason. 
 

 
Want to share some news or make an 
announcement in our newsletter, please 
contact Behroz Dutia or email to: 
Secretary@ZAGNY.ORG. We shall be 
glad to include it in our next newsletter as 
time and space permits. Please note that 
all information in the newsletter is posted 
on ZAGNY’s website and is made public.  
So we request members to use their 
discretion when submitting their news or 
information. 

 
Happy Diwali & Prosperous New 

Year to all our friends! 
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                             PAST   EVENTS 
ZAGNY ANNUAL PICNIC -  July 25th, 2010 - 

Cheesequake State Park in Matawaan, NJ 

************************************** 
2010 ZAGNY MUKTAD PRAYERS 

Muktad prayers were held at our Darbe Mehr on the second 
Gatha day, Sunday, August 15th, 2010. Special thanks to Testar 
and Noshir Irani for sponsoring the prayers and lunch that day 
in loving memory of Testar’s mother.  Prayers were also held 
on the other Gatha days, thanks to our gracious host families---
Yasmin and Jamshed Ghadiali, Fali and Pam Shroff, Jasmin and 
Maneck Kotwal, Percis and Rakesh Bansal.  We’d like to thank 
our revered priests--Pervez Patel, Xerxes Antia, Darius Antia, 
Rohinton Dadina, and Rohinton Madon for reciting prayers on 
all muktad days.  

 
PATETTI 2010 

 
Patetti was celebrated on August 21, 2010 at the Pomona Darbe 
Mehr with a small crowd of about 109 people. Regretfully, we 
had a very low attendance due to some of our community 
members having scheduling conflicts on that day.  We hope that 
more of our community members will attend and participate in 
our events that we so painstakingly organize, in the future.  

 
ARBAB RUSTAM GUIV 30TH DEATH ANNIVERSARY 

 
October 7th, 2010 was the 30th death anniversary of our 
benefactor Arbab Rustam Guiv. Without him and his wife, 
Khanum Morvarid’s generous and benevolent hearts, New York 
area zarathushti community would not have had a place to call 
it’s own. Our growing and thriving community will forever be 
grateful to them.  A short prayer in their memory was recited by 
our Ervad Pervez Patel at our October 3rd religious class. We 
pray to Ahura-Mazda at this time to bless their souls and shower 
their blessings on us all! 
“The real measure of a man’s wealth is what he has invested 

in Eternity. 
 

 
GOOL KOTHAWALA ESSAY CONTEST 

 
Prizes were awarded by ZAGNY for the Annual Gool Kothawala Essay Contest 
organized by Nawaz Merchant. Topic was: Have you ever seen or done an 
"Unexpected act of kindness"? Tell us the story and how it made you feel. 

The first prize recipient in each category was awarded a $50 prize.  
Congratulations to all the winners and all who took part in it! 

 
                Age 12-17years Category                    Age 7-11years Category 

    1. Friya Randelia                                  1. Jamshed Davar 
 2. Neville Dusaj                                    2. Adina Mistry 

      3. Farah Randelia                                  3. Carina Daruwala 
           4. Honorable Mentions:                        4.  Honorable mention: 

            Tanaz Karai                                           Natasha Dusaj 
                           Cyrus Merchant 

First Prize in the 7-11 Age Group;  Entry #3, Age: 10 Jamshed U. Davar  
 
I’ve helped many people in my life, like my family and friends. But, today I am 
going to talk about when I helped someone and probably saved him from flooding the 
building with tears. It was my friend’s 10th birthday party at Nomad’s Adventure 
Quest (an arcade with fun activities). When I got there we played three of the 
activities. Then we played in the arcade and we each got 10 points to use on games. 
After I used up my 10 points I was going to count my tickets. I saw my friend crying 
because he used up his 10 points and did not get any tickets. I walked over to him and 
told him that he could have my tickets. After I gave him my tickets he said “thank 
you” and ran away. The birthday boy’s Mom came up to me and said, “that was one 
of the nicest things she had ever seen.” That made me feel happy. Instead of getting 
useless prizes, I gave about 20 tickets to a friend and that made us both happy. I was 
happy because I helped a friend but I was most happy because after I gave him the 
tickets he had a big smile on his face. What I wrote is a true story of unexpected 
kindness.  
 

First Prize in the 12-17 Age Group;  Entry # 3; Age 13 Friya Randelia  
 
Doing an “unexpected act of kindness” has its own special rewards. You have 
followed the Zoroastrian faith for exactly what it stands for: good thoughts, good 
words, good deeds, and following the path of Asha, or righteousness.  
My “unexpected act of kindness” happened like this. It was the ninth and final period 
of the school day and most of the other students in my gym class were walking on the 
concrete walkway back into the school to the locker rooms to change. There was, 
however, one girl who decided to run back into the building- and she was running on 
the wet, muddy walkway- so she slipped and fell. I guess people must have seen that 
the girl had fallen, but instead of helping her, they ignored her and hurried to get into 
the building. My friend, however, stopped and said, “Oh my gosh, we should help 
her!” I realized that this was my golden opportunity. This was my chance to do good 
just for the sake of doing good, to do a good deed without thinking of getting a 
physical reward, but rather, personal satisfaction. It was like everything I had ever 
learned in my ZAGNY classes was coming into use!  
So I rushed over to my friend’s side and we went over to the girl. Her knee was badly 
skinned and the blood was coming out of scrapes all over her legs. My friend and I 
tried to remember whatever we could about helping an injured person from health 
class, and eventually we got to the nurse’s office without too much of a problem, and 
the girl was grateful for our help. When my friend and I got back to the locker room, 
everybody was asking if the girl was okay. We told them that she would be fine. One 
girl said, “Wow, you guys were really quick to respond to that girl for help. Now I 
wish I had helped, too.” We told the guilt-stricken girl that it was alright, and she 
would get another chance to help somebody else. She smiled, like she was now 
inspired to help others. As for myself and my friend, our smiles told each other how 
proud we were to have helped someone in need, and just how good that made us feel.  
Really, I don’t think that I could have asked for anything more.  



ZAGNY 2010 SURVEY 
Thank you for taking a few minutes of your busy schedule to answer the following questions. Please provide your candid 

response and share your valued opinion. 
 

1. a) Are you / your family registered as members of ZAGNY for 2010? 
  Yes _____   No _____ 
 
 b) Do you subscribe to the ZAGNY newsletter online or via hard copy? 
  Online _____   Hard copy _____ 
 
 c) If ‘hard copy’, would you consider subscribing to the newsletter online to help us communicate promptly and more  
 frequently? (And it would be great to go green!) 
  Yes _____   No _____  N/A _____ 
 If ‘Yes’, please visit the ZAGNY.org website and sign up to register 
 
 d) Are you aware that as part of the web-design, ZAGNY has a mailing list to email members with current 
 information related to the community? Have you registered your email address to be a part of the mailing list? 
  Yes _____   No _____ 
 If ‘No’, would you consider registering your email to receive regular emails from ZAGNY? 
  Yes _____   No _____ 
 If ‘Yes’, please visit the ZAGNY.org website and sign up to register your email or simply provide us with your email and we 
 will be happy to add you to our mailing list. 
 If ‘No’, please explain __________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
2. Do you think there is timely and adequate communication from ZAGNY regarding event dates and details? 
  Timely:   Yes _____  No _____  
  Adequate:  Yes _____  No _____ 
 If ‘No’, how would you suggest we improve our out-reach? 
 ____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
3. Would you be interested if ZAGNY organized more lectures, panel discussions and presentations on our religion, culture and 
 traditions at the Darbe-Mehr? 
  Yes _____   No _____ 
 
4. a) On average, how many community events do you attend each year? – please check as many as applicable: 
  Monthly Religion Class  _____  March Navroze function    _____  
  August Navroze function  _____  Dec. 31st, New Years Eve Party  _____   
  Muktad Prayers   _____  WZCC Quarterly meetings   _____ 
  Udvada Atash-Behram fundraiser _____  Youth Camp    _____ 
  Parsi General Hospital fundraiser _____  Revlon Walk    _____ 
  Persian Day Parade  _____  Any other: (please list) _______________________________ 
  
 b) If three or less, please let us know what we could do to encourage you to participate more frequently in community 
 events. 
 ____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
 c) In your opinion, are the existing Darbe-Mehr facilities adequate to host the annual events listed above? 
  Yes _____   No _____ 
 
5.  What do you / your family look forward to most at the Navroze functions you attend – please rank in order of priority to you 
  Socialize / Network    _____ 
  Jashan / Prayers     _____ 
  Food and Beverage    _____ 
  Games / Entertainment (e.g. bingo etc)  _____ 
  Children’s Games / Entertainment   _____ 
  Music / DJ     _____ 
  Guest Artists     _____ 
  Performances by children from ZAGNY  _____ 
  Raffles / Prizes     _____ 
  AGM and other official meetings   _____ 
 



6. Is it your preference to combine a Jashan with the Navroze function or host a separate Jashan? (e.g. Deh-Mahino Jashan) 
  Combined event _____  Jashan as a separate event _____ 
 
7. a) In your opinion, are the Navroze function tickets currently priced  
  Low _____  Moderate _____  High _____ 
 
 b) How much would you be willing to pay per person (adult) to attend a Navroze function (presuming you will attend 
 two such events annually)? 
  $25-35 _____ $35-50 _____ $50-75 _____ $75+ _____ 
 
8. How would you rate the food served at the Navroze functions? 
       Poor                     Average                     Excellent 
         1         2         3   
    Variety Quality Quantity  Variety Quality Quantity  Variety Quality Quantity 
  Appetizers: _____ _____ _____  _____ _____ _____  _____ _____ _____ 
    
  Dinner buffet: _____ _____ _____  _____ _____ _____  _____ _____ _____  
  
  Dessert:  _____ _____ _____  _____ _____ _____  _____ _____ _____ 
 
9. a) How important is it for you to have Parsi-style meals (as served at present) at the Navroze functions? 
   Not important        _____  
   It’s nice, but I wouldn’t be disappointed if there was another cuisine _____ 
   Very important, but I would prefer different caterers   _____ 
   Very important, I would not attend if there was another cuisine  _____ 
 
 b) If you had to choose another cuisine, what would it be? (please list your top three picks, in order of preference) 
  A _____________________________B _____________________________C _____________________________ 
 
 
10.  If you do not have your own transport, would you be encouraged to attend events at the Darbe-Mehr if group transport / car 
 pool arrangements are offered by ZAGNY? 
  Yes _____   No _____  N/A _____ 
 If ‘No’, please explain 
 ____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
11.  What ONE thing would you do differently if you were to organize the next Navroze function? Please do not generalize, but 
 list a specific idea / suggestion: 
 ____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 ____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 ____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
12. Can we count on you to volunteer to help out with social events, building maintenance, youth camp, cooking, write-ups for 

the newsletter etc.?     
  Yes _____   No _____ 
 
 If ‘Yes’, please provide your name and contact information or kindly contact a ZAGNY Board member 
 
 Name: _________________________________________________ Contact: ______________________________________ 
    FIRST     LAST    
 

We sincerely appreciate your input! 
We hope that it will help us serve you better and benefit the community. 

 
Thank you, 

ZAGNY Board 
 
 
 

Kindly mail completed survey form to Nina Mistry, 28 Crossway, Scarsdale, NY 10583 
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                                                     ANNOUNCEMENTS (Cont’d) 
 

UDVADA ATASHBEHRAM  
FUND RAISER 

 
The Annual Udvada Atashbehram Fund Raiser 
was held at the Darbe Mehr in Pomona on 
October 17th, 2010. It also commemorated the 
25th anniversary of the start of this effort by 
Erach Munshi, Lovji Cama & Mehru Cama.  
Total amount of $33,600 was collected in 
2009. All funds collected are donated towards 
the maintenance of the Mumbai, Udvada, Surat 
and Navsari Atash -behrams and Agiaries; and 
also to provide monetary support to the mobeds 
and needy Zoroastrians in the area.  
 
In addition to the above, $22,200 was generously 
donated by Neveille Golvala & family, towards 
the support of retired mobeds and dasturs in 
India. 
  
If you wish to contribute to this worthwhile 
cause, please make your check payable to 
ZAGNY CRITICAL ASSISTANCE FUND 
and mail it to Erach Munshi.  

For further info: Call 212-865-6683. 
We thank everyone for their support! 

___________________________________ 
 

White House Fellowship 
  
“It is in the national interest that our future 
leaders in all walks of life have opportunities to 
observe firsthand the important and 
challenging tasks of American government.” 
 President Johnson’s Executive Order creating 
The White House Fellows Program, October 3, 
1964 
  
The purpose of the White House Fellows 
program is to provide gifted and highly 
motivated young Americans with some first-
hand experience in the process of governing the 
Nation and a sense of personal involvement in 
the leadership of society. Selected individuals 
typically spend a year as a full-time, paid Fellow 
to senior White House Staff, Cabinet Secretaries 
and other top-ranking government officials.full-
time, paid Fellow to senior White House Staff, 
Cabinet Secretaries and other top-ranking 
government officials. 
  
P R E R E Q U I S I T E S 

  ◆    Applicants must be U.S. citizens. 

  ◆     Applicants must have completed their 
undergraduate education and be working in their 
chosen professions.  

 
Application Deadline: 1st February 

Visit:  www.whitehouse.gov/fellows for  a video 
(5:20 min) about the program and instructions 

 

 
          VETERAN’S DAY - NOV. 11, 2010 
 
This Veteran’s Day let’s all proudly honor our ZAGNY 
parents and their children, who have served or are 
presently serving, in our United States Armed Forces. We 
thank them for their services and are grateful to them 
and their families for the sacrifices that they have made 
to serve our great nation!  
 

Parents: Zahver & Fred Morris 
Kurush F. Morris - Captain, U.S Navy, Joint Staff, 
Pentagon, Washington DC 
Years of service = 22 years 
 
 Kurush was recently transferred from San Diego, where 
he was on the staff of Commander Surface Force Pacific as 
the Assistant Chief of Staff for Training and Readiness.  
Prior to that he was the Commanding Officer of USS 
TAYLOR, which is a Frigate homeported in Mayport, FL.  
He is currently at the Joint Forces Staff College and will be 
reporting to the Pentagon on the Joint Staff in Dec 2010.  
 
Murzban F. Morris - Commander, U.S. Navy 
Executive Officer, USS McCLUSKY, San Diego, CA. 
Years of service = 15 years 
 
Bezan F. Morris – Captain, US Marine Corps 
Executive Officer, India Battery, 3rd Battalion 11th 
Marines, Fires Officer, Expeditionary Strike Group 5 
Years of Service= 6 years  
Bezan had three deployments, two to the Middle East in 
support of Operation Iraqi Freedom 
 

Parents: Aban & late Rumi Chavda 
Eric Chavda - Second Lieutenant, Signal Corps 
(Communications), Ft. Hood, TX. 
Years of Service = 4 years 
 
Eric re-enlisted with the Army in June 2009 after working 
as an Air Traffic Controller. He served in the U.S.Army as 
a Sergeant in Military Intelligence at Ft.Carson, Colorado 
Springs, CO for 3 years from 2005 – 2007. His wife, Debe 
also serves in the military as a Second Lieutenant, 
Quartermaster Corps (Logistics), at Ft. Hood, TX. Both 
Eric and Debe have been recently deployed to Iraq for a 
year. It is Eric’s third time and Debe’s first. 
  

Parents: Meher & Dinyar Hodiwala 
Mahyar Hodiwala – Sergeant, E. Co 2-159 Attack 
Reconnaissance Battalion 12th, Combat Aviation 
Brigade.   Years of Service =10 years 
His wife, Laura Hodiwala also serves as a Sergeant, 
HHC 2-159 Attack Reconnaissance Battalion 12th, 
Combat Aviation Brigade. Years of Service = 6 years 
Both, Mahyar and Laura have completed two tours of  
active duty in Iraq.  
 

Parents: Testar & Noshir Irani 
Jehangir Irani – served in the Air Force   
Details not received at the time 
 

May Ahura Mazda keep them safe from any harm. 

 
WZCC-NY – 

Natalie H. Vania-Gandhi, 
Chapter Chair 

 
WZCC-NY, offers vibrant events 
and networking opportunities. 
September 26th meeting brought 
Toos Daravula, a McKinsey 
Director, who spoke on “The Role 
of the Business Consultant.” 
Chapter activity includes a pilot 
initiative to assist Zarathushtis in 
Gujarat, following an inspiring 
presentation from Fali D. Shroff.
 

SAVE THE DATES-WZCC-NY 
Monthly Meetings 

 
Sunday, October 24, 2010 
Speaker: Shehriyar Antia 

 
“The Astounding Financial 

Crisis and The Federal Reserve” 
 

Our outstanding young 
professional, Shehriyar Antia, 

will tell us of his work at the 
Federal Reserve Bank of New 
York. In recent financial crisis, 

Shehriyar has been in the center of 
rescuing the global economy. What 

could be more timely in these 
dynamic economic times? 

 
Sunday, November 28, 2010 TBA
Sunday, December 19, 2010 TBA
 
WZCC has twenty chapters located 
across the globe and works to 
energize the renown Zarathushti 
entrepreneurial spirit. Industry and 
Integrity are its watchwords.  

 
Please sign-up on MailChimp for 

our news and event 
announcements. 

 
There is a link to MailChimp from 
Http://tinyurl.com/wzccNewYork 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
ELECTION DAY 

Tues. NOV 2 
Don’t forget to vote! 
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ZOROASTRIAn ASSOCIATION OF greater new york 
                                  106 Pomona Road, Suffern, NY 10901 
                                       

                                                    Board of Directors – 2008 – 2011 
President:Gev Nentin - Vice President: Khursheed Navder - Secretary: Behroz Dutia 

Jt. Secretary:Keki Dadachanji - Treasurer: Kerman Dukandar 
Members at large: Vispi Kanga, Dinyar Kalwachwala, Pervin Tata Lobo, 

Nina Mistry, Ferzin Patel, Shiroy Ranji, Arzan Sam Wadia 
                                      
 

                                                                        NOMINATION FORM 
ELECTION OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF ZAGNY 

FROM APRIL 2011 – MARCH 2014 
 
 

1.  NAME OF PERSON BEING NOMINATED ________________________________________ 

2. FOR THE POSITION OF (CIRCLE ONE OF THE FOLLOWING): 

                         PRESIDENT                         VICE PRESIDENT 

                         SECRETARY                        JOINT SECRETARY 

                         TREASURER                        MEMBER AT LARGE 

 
3. I hereby accept the nomination for the above indicated position. If elected, I will serve the  

Association to the best of my ability and act according to it’s Constitution and By-Laws. 
 
 

4. SIGNATURE OF THE NOMINEE __________________________    DATE _______________ 
 

5. SIGNATURE OF THE NOMINATOR ________________________   DATE _______________ 

 

6. (BELOW)SIGNATURE OF THE PERSON SECONDING THE NOMINATION:  
  
                __________________________________________________                              DATE _________________ 
 
                                                                               

Brief bio-data of the nominee, to be inserted in the next newsletter,  
may be included with the nomination form.  

                                     Nominations must be post marked no later than Jan. 15th, 2011. 
Nominations received after Jan. 15th, 2011 will not be valid and will not be accepted. 

 
ZAGNY Secretary, Behroz M. Dutia, 

5 Amethyst Court,West Nyack, NY 10994. 
 
                                                                

 



                                                   

            ZAGNY                                     Phone             E-Mail 
          106 Pomona Road                                                 845-362-2104                                                     Secretary@Zagny.org 
         Suffern, NY 10901                                                                                                                                       
                                  CALENDAR OF UPCOMING EVENTS 
NOVEMBER 2010 (Note Daylight Savings Time) 
11/7     1:00 PM     ZAGNY RELIGIOUS CLASSES; 1:30 PM ADULT CLASSES  
            3:00 PM     KIDS HALLOWEEN PARADE  
DECEMBER 2010 
12/5   1:00 PM       ZAGNY RELIGIOUS CLASSES; 1:30 PM ADULT CLASSES; 
                               ZAGNY ORCHESTRA AUDITIONS 
12/11  6:30 PM      INDIAN MUSICAL EVENING - HIDDEN GEMS – CONGRESS FUND RAISER 

________________________________________________________________________________ 
JANUARY 2011  (please note the date change) 
1/9     1:00 PM      ZAGNY RELIGIOUS CLASSES; 1:30 PM ADULT CLASSES                            
FEBRUARY 2011 
2/6     1:00 PM      ZAGNY RELIGIOUS CLASSES; 1:30 PM ADULT CLASSES  
MARCH 2011 
3/6     1:00 PM     ZAGNY RELIGIOUS CLASSES; 1:30 PM ADULT CLASSES  
3/19                      ZAGNY’S NAVROZE FUNCTION & GARA RAFFLE    

 
      WISHING YOU ALL A HAPPY THANKSGIVING        
                                          AND 
        A SAFE AND HAPPY HOLIDAY SEASON!! 
 

                                                 
 
 
 
ZAGNY 
106 Pomona Road 
Suffern, NY 10901 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Visit our web site:  WWW.ZAGNY.ORG  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



                                                   Visit our web site:  WWW.ZAGNY.ORG 

ZAGNY Presents 
 

A FUND-RAISER 
for the XVI North American Zarathushti Congress 2012 

  

A RED-WHITE-N-BLACK EVENING  
(please dress in these colors) 

 

With Indian music by the  
 

HIDDEN GEMS 
 

AT  the Darbe-Mehr, Pomona  ON Saturday, December 11, 2010 
 

6:30 pm Cocktails & Cash bar 
7:30 pm Toe-tapping melodies, 60’s to the latest, by Hidden Gems 
9:00 pm All you can eat Dhansakh-Kababs-n-Cachumber Dinner  
9:30 pm Hidden Gems continues with musical games & dancing 

 

Prizes to be won all evening! 
 

Separate MOVIE NIGHT & DINNER for tots-n-teens ages 5 & up 
 

Seating is limited to 130 tickets.....SO HURRY! 
 

   Tickets: $40 Adult    
     $10 Tots-n-Teens  

 

Reserve online at zagny.org or mail registration form to Nina Mistry 
 

(An event organized by the Social Committee for the XVI NAZC, 2012) 
 

======================================================== 
 
Name: ______________________________________ Contact: ______________________ 
 
No. of tickets: __________ adult @ $40 each   $__________ 
      
       __________ tots-n-teens @ $10 each  $__________ 
 
Voluntary contribution (optional) towards the XVI NAZC, 2012  $__________ 
 
  TOTAL amount enclosed                                 $__________ 
 
Kindly make checks payable to ZAGNY and mail to Nina Mistry, 28 Crossway, Scarsdale, NY 10583 

                                                    Thank you! 




